
Dear UCI Dancers, 

It’s officially week 4! We are excited that the University has confirmed our return to in-person 

instruction beginning Monday, January 31, 2022. As the department continues to plan for our 

safe return, we will be sure to update you with any changes for the upcoming 

quarter. Remember, it takes all of us to make this work, so please continue to be responsible with 

your choices, and ensure you are following all safety and cleanliness protocols from the 

University. 

Please see your Dance-related news below, with reminders about PT appointment scheduling via 

Calendly, and a request for research participants from second year Dance graduate, Anna 

Medina. 

 

WEEK 4 NEWS 

*Reminder* Dance Dept. Physical Therapy | Schedule Through Calendly 

Please schedule your appointment here via Calendly. 
The virtual PT appointments with Dr. Rob are up to 20 minutes each. If this is your 
first visit, or if there is a new injury that is different from your previous 
appointment, please fill out the UC Irvine Dance Med Intake/Injury Form, available 
on the scheduling page, prior to your appointment.  
 

*Reminder* Graduate Student Research – Participant Request 

Second year grad student Anna Medina is conducting research titled,  “The Impact of 

Local Government Support on Arts Organizations and Their Communities.” Anna is 

looking for current UCI students that have attended non-profit art schools as part of their 

dance education to participate as interviewees. If you were a student of an organization 

that receives government funding, teaches in local schools, or gives out scholarships, you 

might be eligible to participate. As a participant in this study, you would agree to a short 

interview that will be held via Zoom, telephone, or in-person, and will last no more than 

30 minutes. The questions will be sent to you in advance. 

If you are willing to contribute or would need more information regarding this research, 

please contact Anna via email at afmedina@uci.edu. Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Molly Lynch, Chair 
Dance Department 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=4f14d04f-81e7-4cd3-bb4e-3cf9daa6259c&ZotMailId=x0UqlO8oMeC1M4uiaj9ZCg==
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